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Please continue vote-by-mail!!! This system works well and has for a long time. There 

is increased voter response, along with better education, communication, and 

conversation about the issues. Vote-by-mail allows equal access to all voters, as 

inperson voting is not possible for workers,  those who don't have transportation or 

are house bound. Thank you. 


